
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

From: M C 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccine mandate 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:43:15 PM 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It was brought to my attention that the Nevada State Board of Health will be voting regarding 
vaccine mandates for students. 

First of all, last I checked this is the United States of America, the most free country in the 
world. Your board has no right to make health decisions for other people’s children and 
families. Families have been allowed to enroll their children in school without FDA approved 
and properly tested vaccines for decades, yet this experimental vaccine is one you wish to 
mandate. Unacceptable. This is a decision that PARENTS should make for THEIR 
CHILDREN, NOT YOU. 

Everyone says follow the science…then follow the science and understand this is virus is 
approximately 99% survivable. 99% survivability should NOT result in a mandated vaccine 
with little data on long term side effects. 

Who will be liable for damages if a child has an adverse event because YOU MANDATED an 
experimental vaccine? Who will provide compensation to the families whose child can no 
longer live a “normal” life because some group of people made a decision their parent should 
had a voice in making?  Under the Emergency Authorized Use stays NO vaccine manufacturer 
can be held liable for damages. Are you willing to be the ones that take responsibility for any 
adverse events? 

Children are the responsibility of their parents. Parents have the RIGHT to make the decisions 
that are best for their children. Shame on anyone who thinks they should be making personal 
choices for others who are capable of making decisions for themselves and their children. To 
mandate an experimental vaccine on others makes you tyrants. 

Stand up for the people of Nevada. Do NOT force people to do something they are not 
comfortable with. 

NO VACCINE MANDATES!! 

Monique Chriestenson 
Concerned parent of Nevada Students 


